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THE 1st EPA.L. OF KARDITSA IN POLAND
Within the framework of the European Erasmus+ program titled « War in Films», two of the school’s teachers and 5 students travelled to Proszowice, Poland. The school’s director, Mr Sokratis Pappas, and the teacher Mrs Ioanna Koutouva, along with their students, participated in the activities of the 2nd meeting, relevant to the Erasmus+ 2019 program titled «War in Films». The participating countries are Belgium, Poland, Estonia, Turkey and Greece. 
Our school representatives had the opportunity, among other things, to visit the beautiful capital of the country, as well as the Nazi concentration camps of Auschwitz and Birkenau. They also visited the famous salt mines of Bochnia, and were generally able to see and admire the beauties of this distant country. At the same time, the excellent behavior of our students during the activities of the meeting, managed to show the work done in our school. Both teachers and students returned with the best impressions, and with many new experiences after this meeting.
The 1st EPA.L. has often undertaken actions which help to improve the quality of education given to its students, and will continue to do so. We have also tried to make the most of opportunities that offer our teacher even more knowledge and experience, which can prove to be useful in their job and in their life.
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